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December 17th, 1923.

K.CA. G. B. Claxton, Esq 
British Empire Building, 
Montreal.
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Dear Mr. Claxton:-
Thank you very much for your 

letter1 of December 15th, with Mr. White’s cheque 
for $42.00.

X shall see that it reaches the 
It is very nice toproper spot without delay, know that the "Old Boys" are joining so well in 

the Graduates' Fund work, and I am sure you will 
look after them most successfully.

Reciprocating your wishes, for
a Merry Christmas, I am.

Yours faithfully.
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